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Our parks will no longer be safe for children. The yard at our own homes will no 

longer be safe. A large portion of homeless people have mental illness we should 

direct funding and effort towards mental illness shelters instead of this atrocious bill. 

Drugs, property damage, scared and endangered children is all that will come of this 

bill. The people of Oregon are getting tired of our radical government. Please, stop 

the insanity.   


